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September 14, 2018 

 

Members of the Common Council: 

 

The following is being presented for your confirmation at the September 19 Council meeting: 

 

APPLETON HOUSING AUTHORITY 

 

Appointment of one (1) member to fill the vacated term by Stephen Olk: 

 

CHRISTOPHER BIESE  

5-year term to expire 12/2020 

 

Chris is currently employed by the Appleton Police Department and has been there for 

thirteen and a half years. In his role at APD, Chris is able to meet a variety of new people 

in the community and help with a variety of different problems community members face. 

Chris has also worked as a youth leader for the Police Explorers, assists the department 

with technology issues, trains officers on new programs and is an Advanced Field 

Evidence Technician and a Field Training Officer. Chris is excited to join the Appleton 

Housing Authority and continue to serve his community in this capacity.  

 

It is with pleasure that I make this recommendation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

TIMOTHY M. HANNA 

Mayor of Appleton 

 
 


